DR S S SINGH & PARTNERS
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON

THURSDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 2014

Present:
Anne Wilks



Sheila Upton



Goriola Sonola



Leslie Conway



Gaynor Tallis



Sandra Lawson



Dr S S Singh

Apoligies:
David Frankum



Hillary Jackson, Practice Manager

1 Approve Minutes of Previous Meeting.  The Minutes of the meeting held on 24 June 2014, having been circulated previously, were accepted as an accurate record.

2 Improving The Practice Survey.  The format of the Questionnaire having been decided upon at the meeting held in June 2014, the dates for the Survey were agreed as being the first two weeks in October 2014: ie week commencing Monday 06 October 2014 and week commencing Monday 13 October 2014.  These dates have been selected in order to target flu clinic attendances, when hopefully a greater number of patients will be in surgery to participate.  Judith will email members regarding their availability to assist with promoting survey and help with completion as required.  We are hoping to cover a morning session 8.30am – 11.30am and an afternoon session 1.30pm – 4.30pm.  The survey covered 365 people in 2013.
3 NWCCG PPG.  No-one was available to attend the meeting held on 01 September 2014.  The next meeting will be on Monday 03 November 2014 and hopefully someone will be able to represent our Group.

4 Joint Open Day with Dr Reily & Partners.  Judith has had an approach from Elizabeth Gilbey, Practice Manager for Dr Reily & Partners, suggesting a joint open day be held here at Bedworth Health Centre between our Group and the PPG of Dr Reily & Partners.  All members felt more information was required before committing to the concept and Gori volunteered to represent the Group in discussing the idea with Dr Reily’s PPG.  Judith will forward Gori’s email address to Liz, who will pass the details across to her PPG Representative.  Gori will cascade information to the Group when available.

5 TV Update.  The TV screen is up and running in Reception, providing patient information and sponsored appropriately.  The music licence has been applied for and upon receipt the Practice will commence piping music throughout our area, thus improving confidentiality during consultations.

6 Any Other Business.  

· Anne mentioned the tidying of poster areas discussed at the last meeting and suggested this should now possibly be left until after the survey has been completed.  All agreed with this suggestion.
· McMillan Update – David has emailed Judith giving an update so far, Julie has had confirmation that her bid for funds has been granted.  She now needs written authority from George Eliot Hospital.   No more news as at date of meeting.
7 Date of Next Meeting.  To be arranged either late November or early December 2014, depending on availability of the Hall.

